
Minutes 
Communications Committee 

3-3-20 
 
Attending: Lindsay Sonnett, Debbie Kane, Martha McEntee, Connor Barry, Molly Cowan 
 
The committee was joined by newly elected member, Connor Barry.  Following introductions, 
the committee discussed the possibility of creating a social media best practices guide for town 
departments.  The committee revisited the possibility of doing a communications survey for 
town residents.  Lindsay agreed to send the previously completed parking survey done with the 
help of RPC for reference.   
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